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Building on what we submitted last
year, the following are more mission
projects our church pursues.

Simple and Easy-to-Do Ways to
Reach Out
As folks enter our sanctuary, there is
a table which offers two ways to help
out. There is a box where one may
deposit change and dollar bills that
will go toward bus passes on our public transit system that will be given
to clients served by the nonprofit AWAIC, which deals with victims of
domestic violence and offers shelter to many of them. It is amazing the
way quarters and one- and five-dollar bills mount up and allows our
church to send hundreds of dollars to AWAIC in the course of a year.

Last year we mentioned how our church has addressed the problem of
hunger, and in this regard, there are bags which set on our table in
which folks can bring canned goods that will eventually go to the Alaska
Food Bank. In effect, we have a food drive going on year round.

Last year we also mentioned various things we did for our neighborhood
elementary school - Nunaka Valley Elementary - and a very easy way to



help them is to have folks save labels from Campbell's soup cans and cut
out 'Box Tops for Education' which appear on many cereal boxes. Folks
bring these to our church and when they cumulate we take them to the
school, which can collect lots of extra money when they submit them.

Community Garden and Nunaka Valley Elementary
Last year we mentioned that our church had begun the Landstrom
Community Garden, which now has eight plots. The Garden is both for
people from our church and also for members of the community. And this
summer Nunaka Valley Elementary will have responsibility for four of
these plots and we are very pleased and excited about that.

Immanuel's Children and Youth: Bridging Mission, Christian
Education and Worship
Last year we noted the 'Cents-Ability' campaign of our children and youth
and how they collect money on a monthly basis at the worship service
with the proceeds being divided equally between the Alaska Food Bank
and the National Presbyterian Hunger Relief Project. However, what we
didn't say was what else the children and youth did at this worship
service: they run it.   Yes, they are in charge of most every aspect of the
service - welcoming, moment for mission, reading scripture, providing
some of the music, presenting a lesson (with some special readings and
sometimes a skit as well), and leading us in prayer and taking the
offering. And this worship service has been enthusiastically received by
the congregation. In other words, mission, Christian education and
worship are combined, which many folks think is an excellent way to
build discipleship.



The Presbytery of Yukon delegation for the 2016 Triennium made the
news! 

"High temperatures, travel distance, and even darkness
all present challenges for youth from Alaska"

You can read the full article from the Presbyterian News Service HERE.
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